
 

Due to the current state of wildfires throughout the Cariboo Region of the province, the BC TRCR has 

made the difficult decision to postpone the 2017 Annual Reclamation Symposium to 2018. We 

apologize for the inconvenience that this may cause to you or your company.  

We are pleased to announce that the 2018 symposium will be held in Williams Lake, September 17-20, 

2018 and will include a tour at Mount Polley mine. If you have registered, you will be receiving an email 

with further information including an option to carry forward your registration to 2018.  

The committee is currently assessing the ability and interest in hosting a smaller technical session in 

Vancouver this fall. Further information will be shared as it is available.  

This was a difficult decision. The committee has carefully considered the circumstance and the reality of 

the situation is that the provincial state of emergency ongoing response takes priority. Accommodations 

for symposium registrants were not secure and other services required to support the symposium were 

stressed by the ongoing response. The committee is pleased with the decision to be present in Williams 

Lake in 2018 to host the symposium and support local businesses.  

If you have any questions at all, please contact our conference organizer at TRCR@Cantrav.com  

Sincerely,  

Tania Demchuk, 2017 BC TRCR Chair  and  Warn Franklin, 2017 BC TRCR vice-Chair 

For ongoing information, please go to the TRCR website. 
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